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June 25, 2007
BY ELECTRONIC MAIL
shay@jerkinsinc.com
Mr. Shay McCormick, President

Jerkins, Incorporated

Post Office Box 428

Bonifay, Florida 32425

Dear Mr. McCormick:

On May 25, 2007, a Department representative inspected your concrete batching facilities in Chipley and Bonifay (I.D. Nos. 1330004 and 0590003).  Copies of the inspection reports are enclosed.  It indicates the facilities were in compliance at the time of inspection for those sources specifically listed on the inspection reports.

This letter applies only to activities covered by the Air Resources Management Program.  If you have any questions, please contact Mike Gordon at 850/595-8300, extension 1230 or michael.j.gordon@dep.state.fl.us.

Sincerely,

/s/
Erica Mitchell

Air Compliance Supervisor

EM/mg/c

Enclosures
“More Protection, Less Process”

www.dep.state.fl.us
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